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Dear Lakeview Community, 
 
This week our Intermediate Track Team 
participated in their first Track Meet of the season 
at Cariboo Hill Secondary. Lakeview students 
displayed amazing athleticism and fabulous 
sportsmanship. Students cheered on their 
teammates and celebrated every person who ran. It 
was a great start to track season; thank you to all 
the families who came to support and encourage 
the team! See the last page of the newsletter for 
photos 
 
Monday, April 22 is Earth Day. We have moved our 
school “Run for the Earth” to Monday afternoon in 
recognition of this day. Earth Day was first 
observed in 1970 to demonstrate support for 
environmental protection. Earth Day is a reminder 
of the importance of environmental conservation 
and sustainability, encouraging us to come together 
and take action for a healthier planet and brighter 
future. We encourage you to talk your children 
about how we can do this. What can they do each 
day to care for the earth? What can we do as a local 
community? How do we contribute to the global 
community?  These are big questions, and I suspect 
your children have some insightful ideas. 
 
For Earth Day resources, visit 
https://www.earthday.org/earth-day-2024/ 
 
Have a fantastic sunny weekend everyone. 
 
 
Amelia Poitras, Principal Lakeview Elementary 
 
 
 

 

Dates to note: 
• Monday, April 22 Tap Co presentation @ 9:00 
• Monday, April 22 Run for the Earth @  2:15 
• Monday, April 22 Parent Presentation: Healthy 

Relationships via Zoom @ 7:00 
• Tuesday, April 23 Green and Brown Day 
• Wednesday, April 24 Indigenous Virtual Sessions 
• Thursday, April 25 Grade 4-7 Track Meet 
• Friday, April 26 Family Movie Night 
• Monday, April 29 Pro-D Day (No School) 

Parent Event: Healthy Relationships 
Please join us on Monday, April 22 for a virtual 
presentation with Burnaby’s Safe and Caring 
Schools Team on supporting healthy peer 
relationships through childhood. As children 
develop, they begin to navigate friendships 
with increasing independence. In this 
presentation, we will talk about peer 
relationships and the conflicts that can occur as 
children enter this stage. We’ll look at how 
schools respond when there is conflict and 
what we can do as schools and parents to guide 
our children and to nurture the problem-solving 
skills they are developing. This session is 
applicable to families with children in  
Grades K-7.  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88370755519?pwd=d
jYrdlZFWllid3ozSHlDU1h5RStQZz09 
  
Meeting ID: 883 7075 5519 
Passcode: 580780 
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